

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA
T: 01652 294513
www.worlabyacademy.org.uk
info@worlabyacademy.org.uk
Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

18th September 2023

Dear parents and carers

I would like to update you on a few events that we have booked in the calendar so far this half term.

Friday 29th September 2pm

We would like to invite you to join us on the above date for our annual MacMillan coffee afternoon. We will set tables up in the hall and coffee and cake will be served by Dassu class. If you have a child in another class, you can either enjoy a nice cup of tea and cake with the other guests or you could have your child join you also. Your child will be able to go home with you, even if before 3:30pm.

In the past you have always been so generous with your donations of cakes, and we politely ask for your amazing creations be donated again. Any donations are welcome, whether shop bought or home-made. Please extend the invitation to the village community or grandparents also. Everyone is welcome. **Any donations to be brought in on Thursday 28th at the earliest.**

Friday 13th October

This year, we will celebrate World Mental Health Day on the above date. Children should come to school wearing as much yellow as they possibly can to fill the school with sunshine! We will spend the day talking about what positive mental health is and how we can help ourselves to remain healthy. All of this will be done at an age-appropriate level. We will be joining thousands of others across the country as we focus on positive mental health and a fun day.

Tuesday 17th October at 9:30am

We will celebrate Harvest Festival at the church on the above date and would love for you to join us. We kindly ask for any donations you can spare that we will distribute this year to our local foodbank. We look forward to seeing you in church.

Wednesday 18th October

Rowling class trip this year will be to the Jorvik museum in York. We have organised lots of fun activities to enhance the learning. This trip has been hugely subsidised by the school and will be at a cost of £15 per child. Contributions are voluntary however I have to say that at this



Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513 www.worlabyacademy.org.uk

info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives